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I strongly oppose this proposal which undermines the process that SB100 

established to protect Oregon from unfettered and unrestrained growth. I am 

witnessing these attempts in North Plains and their proposed Comprehensive Plan 

Amendment, whose goal is to change their image of a bedroom community in the 

guise of economic opportunity that would enable folks to live and work in the same 

city. This hasn't happened in Hillsboro, and it won't happen here.  


